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Kudos 

 
Andac Arikan, Associate Professor, Department of Management Programs, was given the “The 

Ray Smilor Volunteer of the Year Award” for the year 2020 by the United States Association for 

Small Business and Entrepreneurship (USASBE). The award is given in recognition of Professor 

Arikan’s years of exemplary service to the organization. 

 

Anil Bilgihan, Associate Professor, Department of Marketing, with co-authors, Sunil Mithas, 

Charles Hofacker, Tarik Dogru, Vanja Bogicevic, and Ajit Sharma, have had their paper titled, 

“Information Technology and Baumol’s Cost Disease in Healthcare Services: A Research 

Agenda,” accepted for publication in the Journal of Service Management. 

 

Donna Cooke, Associate Professor, Rajeev Sawant, Assistant Professor, and Len Trevino, 

Professor, all from the Department of Management Programs, with co-authors, Frank DuBois, 

and David Sprott, have had their paper titled, “Bringing the Dark Side of International Business 

into the Classroom,” accepted for publication in AIB Insights.   

 

Paul Sergius Koku, Professor, Department of Marketing, has had a paper titled “Corporate Social 

Responsibility: From “Doing” to “Speaking,” accepted for presentation at the American 

Marketing Association Global SIG conference in Taormina, Sicily, Italy in May. The paper is co-

authored with FAU Marketing Ph.D. alumnus, Dr. Maria Petrescu, who is now an associate 

professor at ICN Artem Business School in France and on the faculty of Colorado State University 

Global. 

 

William J. Luther, Assistant professor, Department of Economics, with co-author Sean Stein 

Smith (CUNY-Lehman) have had their paper titled, “Is Bitcoin a Decentralized Payment 

Mechanism?” accepted for publication in the Journal of Institutional Economics (ABS 3). 

 

Juliet Oriaifo, PhD Candidate, Department of Management Programs, along with co-authors Rui 

Torres de Oliveira and Kimberly Ellis, Associate Professor, Department of Management 

Programs, recently had a manuscript entitled "Going above and beyond: How intermediaries 

enhance change in emerging economy institutions to facilitate SME development" accepted for 

publication in the Strategic Entrepreneurship Journal (ABS 4). 
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Brigham Young University has recently released its preliminary 2019 Accounting research 

rankings. FAU is ranked #2 globally in overall AIS research for the past 6 years.  Rob Pinsker, 

Associate Professor, School of Accounting, is ranked #1 globally in AIS research for the past 6 

years. 

 

Len Trevino, Professor, Department of Management Programs, with co-authors, has had their 

paper titled, “A Cross-Cultural Examination of Person-Organization Fit: Is P-O Fit Congruent with 

or Contingent on Societal Values?” accepted for publication in Management International 

Review. ABS3 
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